
Thiruvananthapuram International Airport  

Press Note 
 
Vistara to start new service to Mumbai 
 
 Thiruvananthapuram, May 10: Vistara airlines will start new daily flight service to Mumbai from 
Thiruvananthapuram International Airport from June 1, 2023. This is Vistara’s first service in this sector. 
Ticket booking has started. 
 
The flight (UK 551) departs from Mumbai at 09.40 AM and reaches Thiruvananthapuram at 12.00 PM. 
The return flight (UK 552) starts from Thiruvananthapuram at 12.35 PM and reaches Mumbai at 14.55 
PM. The service will be operated from Domestic Terminal, Sanghumugham. The flight will have 164 
seats including business, premium economy, and economy classes.  
 
The convenient timing of the flight provides connection to various domestic points and also to/from 
international destinations including Europe, UK, US, and South East Asia. This will be the 5th daily 
service in Thiruvananthapuram-Mumbai sector. Air India and Indigo are operating 2 daily services each 
in this sector. 
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